Gemeindeschulen Vaduz / Dietmar Fesenmeier / +423 793 78 19 / fesenmeier.dietmar@schulen.li

Toybox'

Join in afternoon" for all the three year olds that will be starting school in the year 2017/18

Dear Parents

During the past few years we have come to the realization, that a lot of the children entering kindergarten have difficulties, which is due to their lack of linguistic competence and their delayed developmental skills, such as hand-eye co-ordination, perception, vocabulary, social behaviour and concentration.

To try and help these children, we have developed a concept to improve their language at an early age. 'Toybox' is there to help and balance the educational chances for all children. Therefore we would like to invite all parents including their three year olds to come and visit our kindergarten. There the parents will receive practical information about how they can prepare their children for kindergarten as well as for school and also to ensure an optimal development.

The Toy Box starts at 14.00 and lasts till about 15.30. Afterwards you have the possibility to ask the teacher questions, during which time the children will be looked after till 16.15.

Appointments and important dates are listed on the flyer. Also Frau Büchel or Frau Rauscher can give you the necessary information about this afternoon event. If you have any further questions, you can also contact our head master Herr Fesenmeier.

These afternoon events are voluntary. Families from Liechtenstein are welcome to come. To ensure the optimal start to your child's future, we can only recommend a visit to one of these 'Join in afternoons'.

Kind regards

Gemeindeschulen Vaduz

Dietmar Fesenmeier, Schulleiter